
 

FOOTHILL COMMUNITIES ASSOCIATION ANNUAL MEETING 
Foothill High School – Events Center 

Monday, March 5, 2018 

This year’s meeting will emphasize primarily residential crime. This is the 55th 
Annual Meeting. You may join or renew, and vote for the 2018 FCA Board. We will 
take credit cards this year. There will be tables around the room perimeter where 
you can talk with county officials both before and after the presentations. This is 
your opportunity to get your questions answered.   

6:30 – 7:00 Open discussion with County agencies 

7:00 – 7:10 Opening Remarks, Richard Nelson, FCA President 

7:10 – 7:15 Ken Vecchiarelli, General Manager, Golden State Water  

7:15 – 7:25 Scott Logue, Residential Crime Committee  

7:25 – 7:35 Lt. Pat Rich, OC Sheriff Department, North Tustin Policing  

7:40 – 8:10 Keynote Address by Supervisor Todd Spitzer   

8:10 – 8:30 Q&A with County Officials 

8:30 – 9:00 Open Discussion with County Officials 

 

Participating organizations are OC Supervisor, OC Sheriff’s Department, OC Fire 
Authority, OC Parks, OC Public Works, East Orange County Water District, and 
Golden State Water  


